

P.O. Box 850 La Luz NM 88337

Phone/Fax: 505/434-5481 E-mail: isgordon@trailnet.com

May 30, 2001

Mr. John C. Parker 364 Country Club Road Newnan, GA 30263

Dear Mr. Parker,

I am writing to tell you that the Board of Directors has voted on your application for membership in the Greyhound Club of America (GCA). After careful consideration, the Board has voted not to accept your application at this time.

We received numerous letters from the membership expressing concern over your application. We also received several copies of your comments posted to one of the Internet Greyhound lists. It appears that your attitude about the GCA and your reasons for wanting to join the organization are not in consonance with many of the members. Our treasurer, Dr. Eric Liebes will be refunding your initiation and dues fees shortly.

Thank you for your interest in the GCA. There are many enthusiasts of the Greyhound breed who participate in the conformation and performance events available to owners of Greyhounds. Membership in the GCA has never been a prerequisite for participation. Therefore, we hope you will continue to support those activities of the breed that you enjoy.

Sincerely,

Beth Anne Gordon

Corresponding Secretary